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Comments: I do not support the building of a roller coaster on the Sandia Peak. His is sacred land. This is Pueblo

territory. A tourist attraction is not worth sacrificing the possible ecological terrorism this rollercoaster would bring.

The amount of cars that would bring in alone would be a huge impact. Take this money and use it to invest in

your people . Not in pleasing out of state folx.


